
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Azalea Park Safe Neighborhood Community Meeting 

SAVE THE DATE 
Monday, July 8, 2019 @ 6:30 pm  

Guest Speaker: Clerk of the Circuit Courts, Tiffany Moore Russell 
 

Your neighbors meet the second Monday of every month at 6:30 pm. 
Info about each meeting can be found on the reader boards at each entrance into Azalea 

Park. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

If any person with a disability, as defined by the ADA, needs 
special accommodation to participate in this meeting then 
no later than two (2) business days prior to the proceeding 
please, he or she should contact the Orange County 
Neighborhood Services Division at (407) 836-5621. 

 

Important Orange 
County Numbers 

 

Orange County 
 Customer Service,  

Code Enforcement, Animal 
Control, Engineering, etc. 

3-1-1 
 

Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 

407-836-HELP(4357) 
 

Sheriff’s Emergency 

9-1-1 
 

Crime Line 

407-423-8477 
 

Solid Waste 

407-836-6601 
 

Commissioner Mayra Uribe 

407-836-7350 
 

Orange County Development 
Tracker App 

OCFL Atlas 

Meeting Location: 
Christ the King 
Episcopal Church 
26 Willow Drive 
 

Orange County, Florida Quarterly Newsletter 

Azalea Park 
 

 

Safe Neighborhood Association 
A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 

 

Hello Neighbor, 
 

It is summertime and many wonderful things are happening in District 3. We 
continue to participate and support our communities and invite you to visit us 
downtown and at our remote office locations. 
 

Chickasaw  
Library Branch 

870 N. Chickasaw Tr.  
2

nd
 Thurs. of every month 

10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Southeast  
Library Branch 

5575 S. Semoran Blvd.  
4

th
 Thurs. of every month 

10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Main Office 
 

201 S. Rosalind Ave.,  
5

th
 floor 

Downtown Orlando 
 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER 2019 

I want to highlight a notable event that took place in the District. In April my office, in partnership with 
the Orange County Sheriff’s Department, held our first community forum on safety. The forum had a 
wonderful turnout and provided residents the opportunity to speak directly to county officials. Sheriff 
Mina and his staff listened to constituent concerns and answered questions regarding the rampant 
use of ATVs and dirt bikes within the County, vacant houses, lake safety and noise, and a host of other 
important topics. I hope to continue facilitating forums such as this one in order to maintain an open 
dialogue about what is happening in our community.  
 

As always, please feel free to call or email our office with any of your concerns.  
 

Best regards,  
 

  Mayra Uribe 
  Email: District3@ocfl.net 
  Phone: 407.836.7350 

 

 Azalea Park Safe Neighborhood Board 
 
 

 
President ............. Virginia Bruton 
Vice President ...... Michael Lopez 
Treasurer ............. Anna Marie Lopez 
Secretary ............. Janie Stone 

 
 

http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocso.com/
tel:407-292-0177
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocfl.net/neighborhoods
tel:407-836-5606
http://www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/news/news
tel:407-836-5621
mailto:District3@ocfl.net


 

Meet the Azalea Park Drain Labeling Team! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cianna Smith labeling a storm 
water drain on Dahlia Drive 
right by the Azalea Park Safe 

Neighborhood Sign! 

 

 

Thank you Barbara McCann 
and Warren & Kris French for 

mapping Azalea Park. 
 

 

Find Azalea Park Safe Neighborhood on the web! 
www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/azalea-park  

 

If you have specific questions about the Orange County Safe 

Neighborhoods Program please contact Allison M. Rice at 

(407) 836-5621 or Allison.Rice@ocfl.net.  

 

 

DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  

IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 

(this message or box will not be printed) 

We have more drains to do and will post our work schedule so 
everyone can help. If you know of an area that needs labeling 

please let us know. 
 

 
 

 

Warren French, Soraya & Richard Smith, Janie Stone, Virginia 
Bruton, and Cianna & Richard Smith. 
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